
You Can Make A Difference—Every Dollar Helps “Feed Our Future” 

Please circle the amount of your gift:  $50    $100     $500     $5000     Other Amount _________ 

Name ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________City/State____________________Zip___________ 

Email Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone No. ________________    Check  ____    PayPal _____ 

Please tear off this slip and include it with your check.  
 
Mail to: Holyland Food Pantry, Inc., PO Box 62, Malone, WI  53049. 
  
You may pay using PayPal on our website:  https://www.holylandfoodpantry.com/  
 

Holyland Food Pantry is a 501(c)(3) organization.  Your donation is tax deductible. 

“Feed Our Future” 

Capital Campaign 

Dear Neighbor,                     Summer, 2021 

The Holyland Food Pantry, Inc. (HFP) is excited with the progress of our “Feed Our 
Future” capital campaign to-date. As of last month, the HFP has successfully reached the 
major milestone of raising and receiving $250,000 in total contributions.  This provided us 
eligibility to also receive a matching $250,000 grant.    

We are in an unprecedented difficult construction environment. The original amount of 
$500,000 is not sufficient to cover the current cost of building and materials. The HFP plan 
remains to construct a one-level steel building to be located on Kiel Road in Marytown.  

HFP was formed in 2014 to serve the growing need for emergency and supplemental food 
and referrals to resources in our underserved Holyland. Those requesting service has grown 
from 14 households to over 40 households monthly, with more than 50 children impacted. 
HFP has simply outgrown its current space.  

Our forward plan remains focused on providing emergency and supplemental food for those 
in need.  In addition, the new facility will enable HFP to increase its ability to refer people to 
resources, as the new facility will provide spaces for clients to meet with local agencies. 

The proposed new building (see reverse side) will have increased storage to take advantage 
of bulk buying of commodities. It is zoned commercial to give us the ability to access 
Federal and State government food programs for meat, produce, and dry goods.  It will be 
handicapped accessible.  

HFP needs your help to make this a reality.  

We invite you to contact a HFP member listed on the back to answer any questions.   



“Feed Our Future” 

Capital Campaign 
 

You Can Make A Difference—Every Dollar Helps “Feed Our Future” 

Holyland Food Pantry Capital Campaign Committee 

  Sandy Breth 920-251-4878 

  Mark Diederichs  920-375-0197 

  Kevin Ditter  920-579-0864 

  Paul Freund  310-991-9133 

  Katie Karls  920-858-1731   

  Lori Schmitz  920-539-9304 

Sharon Diedrich  920-948-2469 

Tom Horsch  920-418-3755 

Kristy Pagel  920-255-2648 

Diane Thome  920-960-2985 

Lynn Wehner  920-517-7660 


